
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  

Special Committee on Voter Confidence Will Present Its Final Report  
The eight-member committee was formed in April 2022 by Secretary of State David M. Scanlan.  

  
CONCORD, NH – The Special Committee on Voter Confidence will host a press conference on 
December 22nd to present its final report. Since it was formed by Secretary of State David 
Scanlan in April, the Committee has hosted nine public listening sessions throughout the state. 
The report is a culmination of its work and will include findings and recommendations related 
to voter confidence in New Hampshire. 
  
The Committee will hold its final working session prior to the press conference, at 1:00 P.M. 
  
Members of the media and public are welcome to attend.  
  
WHEN: 

Thursday, December 22, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. ET (following working session at 1:00 P.M.)  
  

WHERE: 
Archives & Records Management 
9 Ratification Way 
Concord NH 03301 

  
CONTACT: 
Anna Fay 

Anna.Fay@sos.nh.gov 

(603) 731-2286 

  
The New Hampshire Special Committee on Voter Confidence was formed by Secretary of State 
David M. Scanlan in April 2022. The mission of the Committee, in addition to understanding the 
current voting system, is to listen, pose questions to and engage with the public to identify 
recommendations to address growing concerns about declines in voter confidence. As the 
nature of the Committee is advisory only, members do not have the authority to change election 
laws. 

 

mailto:Anna.Fay@sos.nh.gov
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.sos.nh.gov/elections/information/notices/special-committee-voter-confidence__;!!Ivohdkk!imr_JmUSwA_YQat5i5YTeUoFyMCJu0OZaalxvGU7VwNKRbN01SZBxqD6EnMed8HMSQkjMCgmy-gtW0tzPIg$

